


ABOUT THE PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

The Health Centre’s Patient Group Seeks Wider Public Representation


Sunbury Health Centre's Patient Participation Group (PPG) was established in 2013 to represent patients of the Centre,  receive input from local people about the Centre's services, and to provide its patients with news and information on what the Health Centre (SHC) does, and how it is changing.

The PPG works closely in partnership with the Practice to help drive much needed change forward.

Open Meetings are held three times a year, where all patients are welcome to come along to hear about the many developments and improvements that have been made and understand the challenges facing the Health Centre. It is also an opportunity to voice your views and ideas.

The PPG has a Core Committee made up of SHC staff and patients who meet every six weeks to keep the priorities rolling forward.  The Group is always interested to hear from patients interested in joining the PPG.

​The Group seeks interest from young parents, ethnic minorities, and carers to provide a more diverse representation of the patient population. As you will be representing the views of your community rather than your own, if you already represent or participate in the activities of the broader group you represent, with a knowledge of their particular needs, so much the better.

 SHC information and news can be found on the Centre's Facebook page: 
 Sunbury Health Centre Group Practice | Facebook 

Our PPG Web Site, that describes what we do, is linked to the Centre's site.
​http://www.sunburyhealthcentre-ppg.com/  

To express an interest, visit the Join Us  page on this website or use the 'contact us' form. The more we interact with and support our local services, the better they can be.



2 | Page

